
Dear St. George Stewards, 

On Sunday, May 19, 2024, following the fellowship and coffee hour, we will be convening our 
Fall General Assembly in the Gold Room.  Please make every effort to attend. 

As a reminder, the General Assembly is a meeting of all members in good standing.  A member 
in good standing is defined by the Uniform Parish Regulations of the Archdiocese as any person 
eighteen years of age or older who was baptized according to the rites of the Orthodox Church or 
was received into the Orthodox Church by Chrismation, who lives according to the faith and 
canons of the Orthodox Church, who has met their stewardship obligation for 2023 and abides by 
the Uniform Parish Regulations of the Archdiocese and the by-laws of the Parish.  Members in 
good standing in attendance constitute a quorum of the General Assembly. 

A new member may vote in the General Assembly provided that they have been in good standing 
at least three (3) months before the date of the General Assembly. You must be present to vote 
on any of the motions made during the General Assembly. Absentee ballots will not be counted. 

Ted Pitsoulakis       Fr. Michael Constantinides 
Parish Council President       Parish Priest  
 

2024 SPRING GENERAL ASSEMBLY AGENDA  
Sunday, May 19, 2024  

CALL TO ORDER 

OPENING PRAYER 

ELECTION OF CHAIRPERSON 

APPOINTMENT OF SECRETARY 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

AUDIT COMMITTEE 

PRIEST REPORT 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

FESTIVAL REPORT 

ELECTION OF 2 REPRESENTATIVES TO THE ARCHDIOCESAN CLERGY LAITY 
CONGRESS IN SAN DIEGO, CA  JULY 1-4, 2024 

OLD BUSINESS 

NEW BUSINESS 

CLOSING PRAYER 

ADJOURNMENT 

 


